From: Shirley Craig

To: Sam Owen

Subject: Public comments

Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 12:06:44 PM
Dear Public:

I am voicing my opinion for my Village of Native Village of Eklutna. We the Idlughet
Eklutna want to see that Damn Dam come down!! So the natural flow of the water is flowing
from Idlu Bena the Eklutna Lake to the Tikahtnu Knik River as it once did to have a healthy
habitat of the 5 species of the salmon return to the river.

The only electric company not working with us to make this happen is Chugach Electric Co.
They want see the $$$ in their pockets and don’t give a care of what everyone else needs or
reasons are. Your electric bill will go up. As working with them they do not keep their word.
Help us take a stand. Chi’nan Thank You.

Shirley J. Craig
Vice President
Native Village of Eklutna


mailto:shirley.nve20@gmail.com
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=2fa276ade4114f888a9eae1fc592ccb2-mailbox1

